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Term 4, Week 6, 2023

 

President’s Message ….  

At our last assembly it was an honour to 

recognise all the teachers at LPS for World 

Teacher’s Day by presenting each teacher 

with a small gift from the P & C. We are very 

lucky at LPS to have such dedicated teachers 

who go that extra mile to enable our kids to 

have so many opportunities. 

 

I would like to encourage everyone to come 

along to our AGM this Wednesday 15th 

November at 7pm. The more active members 

we have the more great things we can 

achieve. A list of all the positions is listed 

below. Please ensure you are a financial 

member if you wish to vote or be nominated 

for a position. This can be done via Qkr! and 

is $5. Current members will need to renew 

their membership. If you can’t attend but 

would like to nominate for a position, please 

email Maria at 

secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Regards, 

Mel Porter (president@lugarnopandc.org.au) 

0405 142 403 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

 

• Wednesday 15th November – 9.30am 

Canteen Committee meeting in Mrs 

Williams office.  

 

• Wednesday 15th Nov – P & C AGM 

7pm  

 

 

Next P & C Meeting 

Wednesday 15th Nov 7pm in the library 

and via zoom 

Meeting ID: 64476591565 

Passcode: 447827 
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AGM Positions  

P&C  
Lugarno Public School 

15 November, 2023 

Executive 

o President  

o Vice President  

o Vice President 

o Secretary  

o Treasurer  

o Assistant Treasurer 

o Assistant Secretary  

 

Sub-Committees 

o Uniform Shop Sub Committee:  

▪ Convenor  

▪ Treasurer (filled from Exec position) 

▪ Secretary  

▪ Committee members  

 

o Fundraising Sub Committee 

▪ Convenor  

▪ Treasurer (filled from Exec position) 

▪ Secretary  

▪ Mother’s Day/Father’s Day Stall convenor 

▪ Committee members  

 

o Canteen Sub Committee 

▪ Convenor  

▪ Treasurer (filled from Exec position) 

▪ Secretary 

▪ Committee members  

 

o Inclusion Team 

▪ Inclusion Leader  

▪ Committee members  
 

 

 



FUNDRAISING NEWS 

Congratulations to the following students who were recognised at the last assembly 

for the Colour/Slime Run: 

 

Highest Fundraising student: Sabilla (KG)  

 

Second Highest Fundraising student: Nikita (KG) 

 

Winner of the backpack draw (highest fundraiser in each class in the draw):         

Arlo (1/2M)  

 

Winner of the Lenovo Tablet (every student who raised $50 or more in the draw): 

Daisy (5/6W) 

 



WORLD TEACHERS DAY 

Last assembly we cheered on our amazing LPS teachers and presented them with a 

small gift from the P & C. 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

Open: Monday’s 8.30-9am in the hall 

Friendly reminder that Uniform Shop opening hours are Monday mornings from 
8:30am to 9:00am in the school Hall. QKR! is still the best way to order if you know 
exactly what you want, and orders will be filled and delivered to your child’s 
classroom. 

Uniform Shop will be unavailable on QKR! from 8am to 11am on Monday mornings 
in order to monitor stock levels. 

If anyone has any good condition second hand uniforms they would like to donate, 
they can be dropped off at the office or Uniform Shop on a Monday morning. 

Most summer uniform is in stock with only a few items unavailable. Baseball caps 
are currently unavailable and are due to arrive any day. Qkr! will be updated as new 
items arrive.  

Any questions please email Janette: uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au 
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CANTEEN NEWS 
Open: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

Canteen Manager: Sharon Steed, 0430 290 077 
Canteen committee convenor: Chrystalla Gallos – canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 
At the end of this newsletter, we meet a few more of our fabulous canteen 
volunteers. Can you spare a few hours a month to help out? If so, contact our 
Canteen Manager Sharon on 0430 290 077. Without volunteers our canteen can’t 
run so please consider helping out if you can. We really need some new parents to 
sign up for next year as we will be losing a number of our long time volunteers as 
their children move onto high school.  
 
Does your child have a birthday coming up? Don’t forget you can purchase birthday 
iceblocks from the canteen for the class. Just order via the Birthday Treats tab on 
Qkr! Snap Stix’s and Quelch fruit tube ice blocks available. Orders need to be 
placed 2 days in advance and only available on days canteen is open. 
 
Next Canteen Committee meeting is 9.30am on Wednesday 15th November in Mrs 
Williams office.  
 
 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 


